
 

 

 

Circular No (16) for 2018 

Invitation to attend workshop on preparations for the 

UAE Government Annual Meetings – Second Round (3-4 

October, 2018)   

 

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities  

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 

like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 

endeavors.  

 

As part of preparations currently underway for the UAE Government 

Annual Meetings which launched a number of strategies and initiatives to 

support the country’s development model that would lead to UAE 

Centennial 2071; 

 

Further to the results of the UAE Government Annual Meetings in their 

first round during the period 26 – 27 December 2017, launching 6 

initiatives in government human resource sector as a result of the success 

achieved through joint efforts between the local governments and the 

Federal Government; 

 

In preparation for the second round of the UAE Government Annual 

Meetings scheduled to be held during the period 3- 4 October 2018, to 

address the government human resource sector; and 

 

In light of coordination with the Prime Minister’s Office, FAHR has the 

pleasure of inviting your representative to attend the workshop to be held 



 

 

on Sunday, July 15, 2018, at 11:00 am at Intercontinental Dubai – Festival 

City, Ras Ballroom (1). The workshop will discuss the joint initiatives 

launched at the second round, so as to enhance the role and empower 

the human resources in line with the following UAE Government 

strategies: 

 

-  Axis 1: Digital Government Human Resources 

- Axis 2: Managing government institutions and HR legislation in the 

future  

- Axis 3: Talent management to enhance efficiency and performance 

of government services 

You are, therefore, kindly requested to nominate whom you deem fit to 

represent your entity in the event, provided your nomination must be sent 

no later than July 10, 2018.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation  

Issued on July 01, 2018 

Dr. Abdurrahman Al Awar,  

Director General,  

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources  

 

For more information & RSVP, please contct:  

 Ahmed M. Al Tigani – Project  

  Tel: 04 231 91 29     Email: AEITigani@fahr.gov.ae 

 Aya Abu Raad, Strategic Planning Executive  

   Tel. 04-231 90 13     Email: Amohammed@fahr.gov.ae 

 

 

 


